Rosegrove Nursery School

November 2018 Newsletter





Don't forget - you can find out about all the latest news from Nursery by looking at our website or by following us on Facebook.

Facebook/rosegrove nursery

www.rosegrove-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Theatre Trip

We all enjoyed watching
Tabby McTat during our trip
to Burnley Mechanics in
October!



If you are currently entitled to an additional 15 hours of childcare don't forget you might need to renew your application before 31.12.18 if you want your funding to continue in the Spring Term.

New applications can also be made if your child's third birthday is between 1.9.18 and 31.12.18. Please apply using the Childcare Choices Website or ask for further information.

Rosegrove Nursery School is open from 7.30am - 5.30pm Monday to Friday? If you require additional hours for your child please contact the school office for details.

We also have many places available for 2, 3 and 4 year old children and would be very grateful if you could recommend our nursery to any friends or relatives who may have children wanting a nursery place. Places for Free Early Year 2 year old places now need to be applied for the term BEFORE the child's second birthday so if a child is two BEFORE 31.12.17 you need to apply for their funding NOW

Celebration Books

Before the half term holiday we sent home an activity sheet full of different activities to support your child's learning at home. We can't wait to hear about your adventures and to see your pictures and photographs!

Staffing News

As some families are already aware Kelly will be leaving Nursery School at the end of November. We wish Kelly all the very best for the future and we will let you know when a replacement for Kelly has been arranged.

Children in Need

This year we will be raising money on Friday 16^{th} November for Children in Need. The children are busy baking cakes which will be on sale later in the week and on the 16^{th} November we are asking for all our children to bring £1 to Nursery and to wear 'Spotty Clothes' for the day. Bears are also invited to join us on this special day but they must remember to bring an extra £1 with them! All funds raised will be donated to the appeal.





Friday 16th November - Children in Need

Wednesday 21st November - Stay and Play

<u>Wednesday 12th December</u> - Family Christmas Celebration event, 10am and 2pm <u>THIS IS ONLY</u> <u>FOR CHILDREN WHO ARE LEAVING NURSERY</u> <u>TO START PRIMARY SCHOOL IN JULY 2019.</u>

<u>Friday 14th December</u> - Christmas Jumper Day. £1 donation to 'Save the Children'.

<u>Wednesday 19th December</u> – Christmas Party Day

<u>Friday 21st December</u> - School Closes at 11am and 3pm for the Christmas Holiday. After School Club will be closed on the 21st December.

School re-opens Monday 7th January 2019

We love to hear about your children's achievements and learning at home. Please use the following email address to send information / photos

photos@rosegrove-nur.lancs.sch.uk

Please make sure that your child has a full change of spare clothes in their bag in Nursery School at all times and remember to send back to Nursery any spare clothes which your child may have borrowed.

Thank you

We all had lots of fun at our After School Club Halloween Party!



On Thursday 29th November we will be holding an AFTER SCHOOL MOVIE NIGHT from 3.30pm - 4.30pm.

More details will be sent home soon!